






16 May 2011
To whom it may concern

I completed the editing of the article entitled Experiences of family members caring for tuberculosis Patients at home at Vhembe District in Limpopo Province by J. T. Sukumani, R.T Lebese, L. B. Khoza and P.R. Risenga and sent it to the authors via email on Friday 27 May 2011. 

To my knowledge the manuscript is free of obvious language errors. In some instances the authors were required to decide on certain corrections. I cannot take responsibility for these decisions.
Yours faithfully

Jean Mitchell (PhD)

(signed)
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